
 

The Butler County Storm Water District is hosting the 2019 webcast series produced by the Center for 
Watershed Protection. Don't miss out! Bring your lunch and take advantage of a great training 
opportunity.  This training session is open to the public and is being provided free of charge. Please 
forward this information to anyone you feel may be interested.  

Webcast: Monitoring for Stream Restoration and 
Green Infrastructure Practices 
 

Date:          Wednesday, October 16, 2019, 1:00 - 2:30 p.m.  
Location:   Butler County Engineers Office - 1921 Fairgrove Avenue, Hamilton, Ohio 45011   
Cost:          FREE !!!  (attendees will receive 1.5 PDH's)    
 
Description:    

  
After a practice is installed, monitoring of the practice is necessary to assess their 
effectiveness and evaluate their pollutant removal efficiencies. Specific numeric goals in 
TMDL’s and other regulations mean that documenting real-world performance has 
taken on an important role in the daily functions of the stormwater and watershed 
professional. In this webcast we will look how some communities have responded to the 
increased need to document BMP performance and present case studies of monitoring 
design and results.  
 
*While registration is not required, we would appreciate an RSVP so that we can prepare enough 
meeting space for the seminar.   Email: lentzb@stormwaterdistrict.org 
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